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..from your Student-at-Large Announcements
Considering that there was no SU 
Council Meeting this week, Sam 
Feriatte and I decided to go co-ed 
(that’s co-editors) of this weeks 
article.

few weeks to write a column, so 
here goes.

I’d like to thank all those TROUBLE WITH YOUR LANDLORD?who voted and participated in the 
by-election. I would like to 

I would like to point out encourage all UNB students to run
something that has to be cleared 
up in some people’s minds, 
mostly university administrators.
They call die group of students 
who represent the campus as a 
governing body the SRC - Student that is hard to get used to is how 
Representative Council. This is a the Student Union passes a 
very big misconception, consider- decision. The process starts with 
ing that for the past four or five a motion put forward, a delibera-
years they have been collectively tion and a decision. All council- 
known as the Student Union - a ors vote by saying Aye or Nay, 
Union for all students who pay an unless there is a call for a show of
equal set fee and become equal hands vote. This si usually
members represented by elected followed by some grumbling by 
fellow students. Even though it the people who did not vote on the
has been quite a few years since winning side, 
the title SRC was used, some 
people still have not got the 
message straight I hope I’ve 
helped all those who did not 
realize that there is no more SRC 
at UNB, we are your Student 
Union.

want to know your rights and responsibilities under die law? Come to a free information/ 
question session on Thursday, November 14 at 7pm in Tilley 102. Presented by the firm 

Graser, Smith & Townsend and the UNB Student Union.
for a Student Union post in the 
next election, it’s quite exciting.

My first impression of 
the Student Council meetings is 
positive overall. The only thing a notice to all VP Finances/Treasurers/Money People of CLUBS, societies or 

organizations funded by the Student Union. There will be a meeting on Thursday, 
November 14 at 7:30pm in Tilley 303 with the VP Finance & Administration 

to discuss the financial policy of the Union.
Please phone Marlene at 453-4955 to confirm your attendance.

the Malaysian Students' Society (MSS) will be holding a 2nd general meeting on Sunday, 
November 10 in room 203 of the SUB from 1 - 4pm. We will be discussing up-coming 

activities. Attendance would be appreciated Also, a reminder to MSS committee 
members of a meeting tonight in the Engineering Library at 7pm.

Well, thanks for reading; 
Salute until next time. -Sam. DO YOU EVER USE SAIT BUSES?

I’d like to thank Sam and 
remind you all students that if 
someone does you an injustice, 
don’t take the law into your own 
hands, you take them to court 
(Quoted from Doug Louellen of 
the People’s Court).

we’re looking for students to discuss ways of improving bus service for all students. Plans 
vary from improving schedules to special student charters (Halifax for the Weekend?!) 

Leave your name and phone number for Tammy by calling the Student Union Offices at 
453-4955, or come to the External Affairs Committee Meeting on Tuesday, 

November 12 at 6pm in Room 119 of the SUB.
And now for a brief 

word from your other Student-at- 
Large, Sam Feriatte.

Hi everyone, this is your Jon T-arar 
new SAL Samantha Feriatte. Jon One of your Students-at-Large.
has been pestering me for the last

WHAT HAPPENED AT CFS?
want to find out what YOUR delegates did at the General Meeting in Ottawa? 
Interested in hearing if CFS has new policies on South Africa, Free Trade, and 

constituency groups? Then come to the External Affairs Committee Meeting on Tuesday 
November 12 at 6pm in Room 119 of the SUB. Everyone is welcome!UNB GRADS OF 1992! !

1 NEWS FLASH!
Winter Carnival ’92 Meetings on Tuesdays & Thursdays in Room 124 of the SUB.

Everyone welcome.
- ITS TIME FOR US TO SELECT A CLASS 
PROJECT (IE, GATES OF '90, STEPS OF VI )

designs are being accepted for this years upcoming Winter Carnival Pin. If you have a 
creative talent please submit your design to Kim Wettlaufer of the Student Union. The 

design must include the Student Union Mascot ‘Rowdy”.
There are great prizes to be won! ! ! Deadline: Nov 29,4pm.

- what do you want your dass, the CLASS 
of '92, to leave to the University?

- if you have an idea, proposal, etc, 
please drop it off to the GRAD CLASS 
OFFICES in Room 106 of the SUB, or the 
Student Union Office, Room 126.

ORIENTATION >92
Hey, did you miss the Orientation Committee’s first general meeting??? Visit us in Room

106 of the SUB to sign up!

Notice to all ZOOMERS
Your Tee-shirts are in! ! Please arrange to pick up yours at the CAMPUS office at the 

Department of Extension and Summer Session during regular office hours. We will also 
bring yours along to the luncheon on Tuesday, 11:30 -1:30 in Room 303 of the Old Arts 

Building, or Friday, same time, at Room 26 of the SUB. Please call us at 453-3596 
to make the necessary arrangements. Keep an eye out for our new ZOOMERS posters. 

We’ll be announcing our next great social event shortly.

- the CLASS of ’92 will vote on its project at 
our 1st General Meeting, Monday, 
November 18 in MacLaggan Hall, Room 
105, at 7pm.
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Announcement???
if your club or society, group or person wants to use this column to publicize itself, than just 
drop your message in the SU Page Box at the Brunswickan by Wednesday at Noon for the

following Friday

This is your 1st chance 
to get involved! ! !
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